ME BOOK
Dear 4th Grade Parents:

In order to get to know one another better and employ our knowledge of writing skills, 4th grade students will be creating a book about themselves, called the ME Book. You can help your child by talking about family memories and providing pictures of these special times. Your child should follow the guidelines below:

· The Title Page, Name Poem and About the Family will be written in class.

· Students may assemble and decorate the book at home, but class time will be given. 

· The book may be written or typed and may be in any format (poster board, scrapbook, construction paper, etc.).

· The book should be neat and free from grammar/ spelling errors.
· In addition, students will select 3 topics from the list below to write at home. 

· Pets

· Places ( This may include where you have lived, visited, or wish to go)

· Education (This may include schools you have attended or favorite teachers)

· Fun Activities (This may include hobbies, clubs, or sports.)
· Goals for the Future

· Time-line of 5 major events in your life

· Current height and weight

· All pages must contain a picture or other graphic. Pictures may be drawn. All photographs must have a caption. 

We hope you and your child will enjoy this writing project. We look forward to getting to know your child better.









4th Grade Teachers
